City Of Piedmont

Council Agenda Report
DATE: July 6, 2004
FROM: Lawrence A. Rosenberg, Director of Public Works
SUBJECT: AWARD OF CONTRACT FOR PORTSMOUTH ROAD RESURFACING

RECOMMENDATION:

By motion, award contract for the Portsmouth Road Pavement Improvements to
Ransome Company, San Leandro in the amount of $47,700.

BACKGROUND:

On June 24, 2004, four (4) bids were opened for the resurfacing of Portsmouth
Road (from Ranleigh Way to lower Wildwood Avenue fence). The project was
bid separately from the annual resurfacing project as Portsmouth Road is a
concrete street and requires specialized construction equipment not normally
available to asphalt contractors. Due to the steep grade of Portsmouth Road, the
concrete will have latitudinal grooves spaced ” on center to prevent rollback
during rainy weather.

The following four (4) bids were received:

Ransome Company, San Leandro $ 47,700
J.A. Gonsalves & Sons, Napa $ 84,800
C.F. Archibald, Redwood City $104,680
MCK Services, Concord $141,000

Date of Report: June 30, 2004
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